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Live Webchat at 2013 Chicago Auto Show to Discuss All-new Mopar '13 Dart

February 4, 2013,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - Consumers and journalists are invited to join Mopar Brand President and

CEO Pietro Gorlier and Designer Mark Trostle for a live webchat during the Chicago Auto Show to discuss the all-new

Mopar '13 Dart at noon EST on Thursday, Feb. 7 on the Chrysler Communications Livestream Channel.

Gorlier and Trostle will discuss the Mopar '13 and take your questions via Livestream and the Twitter hashtag

#mopar13.

Journalists on-site covering the Chicago Auto Show are invited to participate in the session held near the Mopar '13

Dart display on the floor of McCormick Place.

The Mopar '13 Dart is the fourth Mopar-branded special edition vehicle joining the Mopar '10 Challenger,Mopar '11

Charger and Mopar '12 300.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


